
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

January 30, 2022 
 

Shout Hallelujah 
Let It Rise 

 
Welcome – Ken Holsberry 

 
I Stand Amazed 

 
Scripture – Luke 4:14-21 

 
Prayer 

 
I Am A Sheep 

I Will Sing the Wondrous Story 
 

Communion Thoughts – Andy Johnson 
Communion 

 
Amazing Grace 

 
Message – Ken Holsberry 

“Wake Up” 
 

Step by Step 
 

Shepherding Prayer – Steve Kizer 
 

Said I Wasn’t 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 
Retirement 

Luncheon for 
Elmer Johnson 

TODAY! 
 

Bible “PARTY” 
Resumes Feb. 3 

 

Wednesday 
Morning Ladies 

Bible Class 
Resumes Feb. 9 

 

AWAKEN  
WICHITA FALLS 

Begins this  
Tuesday, Feb. 1 

and ends March 2 
 
 
 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

January 23, 2022 

Benevolent                      $262.00 
Contribution               $14,439.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Hour                          141 
Faith Communities                   74 
Children/Youth classes            32 

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $47,168.00 
Given this Week         $1,970.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 
Preaching Minister 
Elmer Johnson 
Congregational Care 
Minister 

Larry Suttle 
Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 
Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 
Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 
College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 
College Minister 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 
 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

 



 

We are happy to welcome 

Tom and Pat Vail  

to the T& B family! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be no Kid Zone this morning,  

or children’s classes following worship. 

Preschool Station will meet during worship. 

February means Valentines 
and that means Love! This 
February we’re going to be 
looking at what God has to 
say about love with a fun, 
home-based, family activity 
called Scripture Pizza.  
Wednesday, Feb. 2 you can 
pick up your own  

family pizza box. Inside will be a mouthful, I mean 
month-full, of verses from God’s word about love. 
Simply read the verse together and then write it 
out on an included pizza slice. Decorate your slice 
and you are on your way to building your very own 
Scripture Pizza. In fact, you’ll build four pizzas  
during the month. It’s that simple and the impact 
of reading scripture with your family is  
immeasurable. Be watching for the pizza display!  

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Morning:  We will not be meeting for 
youth group this morning as we are participating in 
the retirement program for Elmer Johnson. 

Wednesday Night:  Every Wednesday night from  
7-8p.m. in the youth wing, we come together to 
hangout, encourage and pray for one another, and 
discover what it looks like to follow Jesus.   
See you there! 

Game Night:  Next Sunday evening, February 6,  
we will have a youth group game night in the 
youth wing from 5-7:30pm.  Pizza will be  
provided.  Join us as we eat together, hangout, and 
play a variety of games together. 

Spring Retreat:  On March 4-6, we will have our 
Spring Retreat with several area churches at  
Camp Lujo near Lawton, Oklahoma.  The retreat is 
for both middle school and high school.  Cost  
is $30 per person.  Adult sponsors are needed.   
Sign up with Shane. 

 
 

 

 

 

Join us for our Sunday Supper  
at 6:00 this evening! 

 

Our Wednesday night devotional  
will be at 8:00 p.m. at M4C. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities  
will not meet following  

the worship hour this morning.    
Wednesday Nights at 7:00 

There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class which resumes this week. 

 
There are classes for children of all ages 

on Wednesday night as well! 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone is Invited! 
 

The Retirement Luncheon  

for Elmer Johnson is today!  

Please make your way  

to the Family Life Center 

immediately following worship  

for the catered lunch 

AND a time of memories  

and laughter to celebrate  

and honor the  

ministry and retirement of Elmer.  

 

A great meal (no cost, no RSVP 

needed) and program has been 

planned, so please stay and be a 

part of this special celebration in 

the life of this church family.      
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Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
January 30, 2022 

 
Recovering:  Laura Burnam had surgery last Wednesday. They are 
very pleased with the results.  Thank you for all of your prayers!  Beverly 
Marshall and Bob White are now at home. 
 
Tenth and Broad: Thank you for your donation of $2840 to the 
Tornado Disaster Relief. We will send the donation to One Kingdom, an 
organization that partners with local churches to provide immediate 
response to disasters, as well as long term restoration. Visit 
www.onekingdom.org/disaster-relief for more information and to 
volunteer for a disaster relief team! 
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Sheila 
Harvey, Jeannie Head, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 
Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 
Aniel, Elvis and Moses Martinez, MedRim 
 
Our Troops and their Families:  
Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, has completed Army Basic 
Training and is now at Ft. Sill for 8 weeks. 
Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, New 
York City  
Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp 
Combat Center, 29 Palms, California 
Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army Base, El 
Paso, Texas 
 

********************************************************************* 
 

Be sure to pick up your  
AWAKEN packets  

in the Atrium today! 
AWAKEN begins this Tuesday! 



 

 

What do I need to know? 
WHAT is AWAKEN?  AWAKEN is a movement of prayer and fasting focused on  unifying  

the church to strategically pray for and bless Wichita Falls, one person at a time 

WHEN is it?  It begins Tuesday, February 1st-Wednesday, March 2. 

WHERE is it? This month-long journey of prayer and fasting will take place wherever you are located day-in 

and day-out.  This is not about a big event; rather it is about mobilizing the church to pray for and bless our 

city in all of the places we live, work, and play each day.  In addition to our personal and family prayer times, 

there will be special opportunities to gather with others to pray. 

HOW can I participate? Simply follow the instructions provided in the AWAKEN packets 

WHAT is in the packet*?  A short book on fasting entitled “Revival Starts Here.” 

A daily prayer guide entitled “Jesus Next Door.” 

A “Love Your Neighbor Journal” and a “Fill in the Blank Prayer Card.” 

 

What are my next steps? 
BEFORE the fast begins (any time before Tuesday, February 1): 

1.  Choose your fast (see pages 45-49 of Revival Starts Here). 

2.  Prepare (see pages 49-51 of Revival Starts Here). 

3.  Fill out the prayer card located in your AWAKEN packet with the names  

of the households in Wichita Falls that you have been provided with. 

 

DURING the fast: 

1.  Set your heart on God each day using the daily prayer guide, Jesus Next Door. 

2.  Pray and fast for the people on your list each day. 

3.  Make life better for the people on your prayer list. 

 

*The AWAKEN packets are available in the Atrium today.   

If you still have your books from last year, you can purchase a folder for $5 

that includes the 15 households in Wichita Falls you will be praying for. If 

you do not have the books, you can purchase a full packet for $10. 


